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October 22, 1958

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 Se., Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Maurice,

Well, right now I am so flustered I don't know what to
do, First, let me confirm that this is the station you
heard Sunday night. Everything you said matches what we
did. So, far I have received 65 letters in one day on
my all night show on Sunday. I am not going to answer
them myself; rather a secretary will handle the job so
you will be hearing more later pr-bably and probably a
pen will come too.

I have one reason for writing you and that is to tell you
how happy I am to hear someone in my stomping grounds of
Denver heard me, I wonder if you ever listen te KTLN in
Denver? Did you ever remember hearing the "Bob Badger

All Night Houseparty"? Well, that was me. I did that

show from a year ago right now up until September 1, 1958.
I did it from the transmitter just South of Denver, 1

was also going to the University of Denver. I resided at
2070 South High. I sure wish jou had called collect,
because it sure would have shook me, I guess you won't
hear much more from WPCF unless it is Sunday night.

If you have a chance sometime you might make a couple of
phone calls, First, my replacement at KTLN,, Steve Wilson,
whose number from midnight til 8am is PY-4 2710, Say hi
from "Bobby B".

Then, Miss Cynthia Sterling who lives at 3090 S. Williams
almost in Englewood and her number is SK-6 2626. Just tell
her you heard me and pass along my very best,

Well, Mawyrice, I will see that you get a pen... It may take
a while but you will get it eventually and if you ever
hear us up that way again call ys C?LLECT at AD 42833,
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